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ASPIRE HOCKEY VISIT WITH WES  UPCOMING EVENTS 

It was marvellous to have Wes, from Aspire 
Hockey, return to Karumba this week and 
work with our students.  We scheduled 
sessions for all of our studets to help them 
grow a love for the sport. Wes engaged 
students with games and skill building 
sessions. He also worked on growing the 
skills of our students who will represent us at 
Festival of Sport in the last week of term.  

Thank you for your patience this week whilst 
two of our buildings were closed. P-2 
students will remain in the 3-6 classroom 
next week as Miss Smith takes some of the 
Grade 4-6 students to camp at Adel’s Grove. 
This will mean limited movement for our 
remaining students and allow them to 
remain focused. Our Levelled Literacy 
Intervention groups are currently working 
out of the library. 

I would like to encourage you to complete 
the School Opinion Survey, we truly value 
your opinion. Each family received a code to 
complete online last week, if you didn’t get 
one or have misplaced it, please collect one 
from the office. If you need access to the 
internet or a computer, please see Tracey in 
the office and she will show you where you 
can complete the survey at school. 

Gulf Environmental Day is approaching at 
the end of the month. We have planned an 
excursion to Croydon to ensure students get 
the opportunity to attend. Please return your 
permission slips as soon as possible, so we 
can RSVP to Croydon.   

Our School has 2 mobile numbers and a 
landline to ensure parents have access to 
staff, we are also promoting the use of the 
school star app.  The school star app allows 
you to receive messages, news and 
newsletters straight to your phone directly to 
the school. Check it out today! 

School Phone: 4747 6222 
School mobile – 0467 716 439 
Principal mobile – 0459 897 768  

We value working with you in improving the 
education of our children. Please contact one 
of us if you have any queries or concerns. 

Have a wonderful weekend. 

 

 

 

 

 13-17th August Yr 4-6 camp 

 13th August Basketball 2:30-
3:30pm 

 15th August Garden Club 
2:30-3:30pm 

 16th August Hockey 2:30-
3:30pm 

 20th August Assistant 
Regional Director visit 

 23rd August Book Character 
Parade 

 24th August Guidance Officer 
Visit 

 30th August Gulf 
Environmental Day in 
Croydon 

 12th September Prep Vision 
Screening 

 18-20th September Festival 
of Sport 

 

 

Principal’s message: 
by Mrs Nikki Schell 

Thank you to: 
- Wes and Aspire Hockey for the great 

skill building session 
-Thank you to Smede for volunteering 

his time to spend with our students and 
Wes for the hockey building session 

- Thank you to Miss Amanda for filling in 

for Miss Adele in her absence 
 
-  

      2018 OFFICE HOURS 
 
Monday       8.00am – 12 noon 
Tuesday      8.00am – 12 noon 
Wednesday 8.00am – 12 noon 
Thursday     8.00am – 12 noon 
Friday          8.00am – 12 noon     
 
Please contact Tracey in the 

office if you have any 



KARUMBA STATE SCHOOL | Term 3 Week 4  2 
 

 

 

Congratulations to this week’s 
recipients:  
Principal’s Award: Jaylinesha 
Student of the Week:  Jarrod 
Student of the Week: Tyson 
Last Week’s Awards presented 
this week: Heath, Eli 
 
 
Gotcha Award: Summer, Coby 
 

 

 

 

 Friday 17th August 

Meal Deal $8.50: 
 Toasted sandwich-chicken&cheese or 

ham & cheese/fruit/water 

 Other items are also available to 
order – please see the menu 

  

Our Parents and Citizens 
(P&C) would like to invite 
you to attend a meeting and 
have your say.        

  

 

                                       

   

 

REMINDER 

Qld schools support healthy choices, please make sure your child’s lunch 
abides by this policy. Please see Smart Choices  

Awards 

     P&C 

Next 
Meeting: 

5th September 
 4:30pm 

 

file://///EQNOQ0449001/Data/Coredata/Common/2018/Communication/2018%20Tuckshop%20T3docx.docx
file://///EQNOQ0449001/Data/Coredata/Common/2018/Healthy%20Choices/fs-quick-easy.doc
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I would like to thank the P-2 students for their patience in changing classrooms this week. All of the students have done a 
great job in managing their behaviour whilst in different spaces. The students enjoyed being in the library and being able 
to include the wonderful library books in our afternoon reading rotations. The Preps are currently working on adding to 10. 
They have enjoyed playing many different games and experimenting with different manipulatives. The 2’s have been 
looking at length and how to measure items using informal and formal units. They enjoyed being able to experiment with 
the units and investigate how long different objects were when using different units. All of the P-2 students enjoyed being 
able to get out and play hockey. They had a great time learning how to hold the hockey stick and dribble the ball. Many of 
the students were very keen to get in and to play a real game.  

 
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

Another busy and exciting week for us! It has been a good week in the classroom, with everyone practicing their 
multiplication sums. Grades 4-6 explored fractions by creating them; this was fun and interesting as it was a challenge for 
us to fold our piece of paper into equal thirds! This week is all about finishing off our English assessments. The Year 3-4’s 
are writing their very own traditional story and the Year 5-6’s are writing a letter to the future! It was great to have Wes 
from Hockey Aspire to teach us all valuable skills in Hockey. He also trained the Festival of Sports students as a team to 
prepare for the festival coming up.  

P-2 
by Miss Alice Lovett 

3-6 
by Miss Rachel Smith 
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ATTENDANCE 
We have a goal of 95% attendance, this weekly 
graph will help us track this each term 

OVERALL TERM 1:   94%  

OVERALL Term 2:  91%  

TERM 3 GOAL:    95%  

Week 1:    84%  

Week 2 :   92%  

Week 3:   91%  

Week 4:    90%  

Week 5:       

Week 6:       

                      Week 7:    
 

                      Week 8:     

Week 9:       

Week 10:       

OVERALL TERM 3:   
90% 

 

 

             School Opinion Survey  

School Opinion Surveys are undertaken each year by the 
Department of Education and Training to obtain opinion 
information from parents/caregivers, students and school staff. 

The surveys are designed  to help schools identify what they do 
well and how they can improve. Responses are confidential.  

Opinions on the school, student learning and student well -being 

are sought from a parent/caregiver in all families and a sample of 
students from each state sc hool.  

Opinions on the school as a workplace are sought from all state 

school staff and principals. Additional questions are included for 
teaching staff on their confidence to teach and improve student 
outcomes, while principals are also asked their confide nce to lead 

the school, including improvements in student outcomes.  201 8 

School Opinion Surveys will be open until  24 August 2018 .  
 

  

If your child is absent, or going to be absent, please notify the school by filling in this form, calling 47476222 or email bsm@karumbass.eq.edu.au  

 

Student Name………………………………………..…………………….    Date/s absent…………………………………………………….. 

Reason:       sick            holiday                            other ………………………………………        Signed: ………………………   

              

Thank you to everyone 
who supported our 

Friendship Day. 

 

mailto:bsm@karumbass.eq.edu.au

